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Ottawa, 15th November, 1919.

Madam:

Referning to your letter of the 12th instant, I enclose

herewith the accounts amounting respectively to $29.00 and $45.00

which you submitted from the General Hospital at Mattawa. The first

accountielates to the case of Mary Ann Francois alien Antoine, and

the second is the case of Peter Pitchway. These accounts should be

rendered in duplicate, and if, as would appear, the patients were

attended by Dr. James, he should be requested to certify on the face

of each account as to the correctness of the same. The accounts should

thén be forwarded to the Department. When the foregoing instructions

are observed and the account again received, the matter of payment

will be considered. When returning the account, be good enough to

reinform the Department on whose authority the Indiens were placed in

the Hospital. This information is also necessary before payment will

be made.

Your obedient servant,

F.Trh.The Superintendent,

Wattawa General Hospital,

Martawa. Ont.  opad Secretary.Asst. Dep
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